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Thank you to everyone who has visited our book fair so far. Our book fair has an amazing range of the latest
and best children’s books to browse and buy, including exclusive titles not seen in shops!

Every book bought during the fair will help our school to earn FREE books for our classrooms and library.
Reading for pleasure is a crucial part of everything that we do at Park Grove and investing in new books for
our children is very important to us. If you are able to, please show your support. You can come and join us
for the final day on Monday in the central corridor between Green and Blue class from 3:15pm - 3:45pm.
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Firstly, a huge thank you to all the parents and carers who attended our meeting for Reception new
starters this week. We hope you found the session helpful as your children begin their school journey
with us. The children have made a fantastic start and are already settling in beautifully to life in the
Rainbow Hub. They are exploring, learning, and making new friends. We are so proud of how well they are
adapting.

We are also working behind the scenes to make our curriculum information clearer and more accessible
for families. Over the next week, we will be updating the curriculum plans on our school website. These
updates will give you a better overview of what your children are learning throughout the year and how
you can support their learning at home. Please do take a look once the new plans are uploaded.

Thank you, as always, for your ongoing support. It makes such a difference to your children’s experience
at school, and we look forward to sharing more exciting learning with you as the term continues.
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